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How These 3 Bills Could Make It Much Harder to Hire Foreign
Workers
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In the article, "How These 3 Bills Could Make It Much Harder to Hire Foreign Workers," featured in

Fortune, Attorney Kim Thompson comments on three bills pending in Congress that are taking aim

at the H-1B visa program and how it may effect startups and small businesses that depend on

skilled foreign workers.

“My concern is that H-1Bs will go to places like Silicon Valley or New York, and that small employers

in different areas may be frozen out,” says Kim Thompson, a partner at Fisher Phillips, a law firm

based in Atlanta.

To read the full article, please visit Fortune.
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